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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON. 0. C. 20555

MAY 27 SW8

Potential Host States
Affected Indian Tribes
Other Interested Parties

ATTENTION:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF UPCOMING MEETINGS

The attached notice of upcoming meetings related to the NRC's high-level waste
management program is being sent to you as a result of the NRC Federal
Recister Notice of August 27, 1984. This notice will list both tentative and
fimly established meetings between NRC and DOE and will be updated weekly.

In addition to this weekly listing, a telephone recording service has been
established for the announcement of upcoming meetings related to the NRC waste
management program. The number is 1/800/368-5642, Ext. 79002, or 427-9002 for
Washington area callers. The recording will be updated weekly, or when
changes/cancellations occur.

seph 0. Bunting, Chief
/ olicy and Program Control Branch

Division of Waste Management
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86/05/27

NOTICE OF UPCOMING HLW NRC/DOE MEETINGS

The following meeting has been firmly established on the dates noted:

NRC/Salt Repository Project Office (SRPO)
management meeting to discuss various
management items and plans for future
technical meetings

6/9 (1-5 pm) and 6/10
(9 am - 4 pm), at DOE/SRPO,
Columbus, Ohio


